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Rail Service Returns to Snow Hill  

 
Photo by MDDE President Cathrin Banks 

 

On Tuesday, June 18, freight rail service returned to Snow Hill, MD, on the 
Maryland & Delaware Railroad, and at the throttle of MDDE 2628, an EMD CF7, 
was engineer Randy Rash pulling a ten-car train. Read about it in this High Green! 
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Station in 
Silver Spring, MD, featuring Conrail Hot Spots East. 
 

Following Meeting: Wednesday, August 7 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Station in 
Silver Spring, MD, with a program by John Sery. 
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